
From: Tristan Walsh
To: Timothy Clark
Cc: Rep. Sara Hannan; Grace Kubitz
Subject: 2022 Sham Jam: Request for Legislative Sanction
Date: Thursday, March 3, 2022 10:34:09 AM

Good morning Chair Hannan and Tim,

I’m writing to request Legislative Council consider sanctioning Sham Jam 2022, to be held March

26th , 8pm at the Red Dog Saloon.

In honor of Senator Ellis, the official recipient this year will be Southeast Alaska Gay & Lesbian
Association (SEAGLA) a 501c3 nonprofit whose IRS Employer Identification Number is EIN: 92-
0121745. 

Our theme this year will be Welcome to the 70s/Goodbye Yellow Brick Road.

Please let me know if you need any additional information,

-tristan
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